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The LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of misinformation,
contained in false offers of fuel sales. The illegal offers bear trademarks and brand
names of LUKOIL's wholly owned subsidiary, LITASCO, and are said to be signed
by a member of the company's board of directors, Igor Ivanov.

We advise all the concerned parties to be careful with such offers and check the
information against the official websites of LUKOIL and LITASCO.

The company is not responsible for any negative effect which the use of false offers
may entail.
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